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Date:  November 13, 2017 
 
To:  North York Community Council 
 
Subject: Installation of All-Way Compulsory Stop Control at Garratt Boulevard and Regent  

Road 
   
 
SUMMARY 
 
The residents of the area have requested that an all-way stop sign control be installed at the 
intersection of Garratt Boulevard and Regent Road. Although the investigation carried out by 
Transportation Services did not meet the numerical warrants for the installation of an all-way stop 
control, the residents feel that it would create a safer situation for pedestrians and motorists, as there 
have been several accidents at this intersection over the years. 

Garratt Boulevard serves as one of the access points to Bombardier Aerospace which is located at 
123 Garratt Boulevard, and TTC route 120 Calvington also operates along Garratt Boulevard. As 
such, the intersection is high in traffic and safety measures could be improved.  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that: 

1. North York Community Council authorize all-way compulsory stop control at the intersection of 
Garratt Boulevard and Regent Road. 

     
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Maria Augimeri 
Ward 9 – York Centre 
 


